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September 4, 1979

Dr. James G. Keppler
Director, Region III Office
United States Nuclear Regulatory.

Commission
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

Dear Dr. Keppler:

In response to IE Bulletin No. 79-19 dated August 10, 1979, concerning
shipments of low-level radioactive wastes, Tracor Northern (NRC Materials
License No. 48-15453-01) does not generate low-level wastes and,
therefore, has not made such shipments during the past five years.

Written responses to the three questions on page 3 of the bulletin are:

1. How many low-level radioactive waste shipments did you make?

None

2. What was the quantity (curies) of low-level radioactive
waste shipped?

0 Curies

3. Did you generate liquid low-level radioactive waste?

_N.o.

Sincerely,

TRACOR NORTHERN

Da~3 W&
David J. Mc illan
Radiation Safety Officer

DJM:sm
cc: NRC Office of Inspection and Enforcement

Division of Fuel Facility and Materials Safety Inspection
- Washington, D.C. 20555
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